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Dominates the local area and completely out of place compared to existing structures.

Artists impressions are misleading as use proposed extensions of pavement area over railway line

Access from the residents bin store through the commercial bin store looks convoluted.

Collection of refuse would involve blocking lane for traffic up Highgate Road.

There is a surplus of retail space in Kentish Town as it stands so likely that new space would remain unused.
From what can be perceived the ground floor would be unsuitable for residential occupation due to noise from
railway and non-visibility of said source.

Basement construction in close proximity to substantial retaining wall - no comments from Network Rail?

Unclear what affordable accommodation would be provided.

Possibility of considerable traffic disruption during construction
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The size and height of this proposed development is excessive. It is overbearing, ignores the surrounds
contexts and would have an intrusive and extremely negative impact on this historic neighbourhood. | strongly
object.




